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Leon said that the greatest tool for managing the economics and planning for the long term are 
the Performance Indicators.  He asked tha
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limited to one year from initial application.  Those who do not progress to Stage 1 within the 
year would have to put in another Expression of Interest and would therefore have to pay again. 

 
 The question was asked if fees could be linked to ADR with those who are ADR compliant 

perhaps having reduced audits.  
 
 Sarah asked the panel if they would consider subsidising new applications and provide support 

to new Codes coming through.  The Panel agreed this would be good business and would only 
serve to promote Codes.  A service likened to the passport check and send, could be explored.  
Sarah does this to a certain extent already, with new Codes only being presented to the Board 
when they have been checked. 

 
 There were no objections to the proposed changes so Sarah will now take the paper to the CCAS 

Board for consideration.  Sarah expects it to be approved and it will then be implemented 
immediately. 

 
 Annual fees for existing Codes will need to be reviewed and a paper is planned for the October 

Board meeting.  Members of the panel expressed their own views on this, with some feeling an 
increase would make them consider their ability to remain in the scheme, others felt an increase 
would be justified as long as the value of the brand to the consumer is evident.   The ideas of 
banding of fees and grandfather rights was suggested.  The Chair would like a separate agenda 
item and paper for the consultation of existing fees at the next meeting.  Or if necessary a 
separate meeting to be arranged.  

 
 Mark Terry offered to represent larger businesses, along with his colleague Holly McAllister, and 

Paul Sharpe offered to represent small business in any discussions. 
 
 Action: Sarah and Ray to discuss if a paper or extra meeting is required and prepare as 

necessary. 
 
(vi)  A Forum in November was discussed.  It was suggested to limit the head count to 40 people and 

Mark Terry offered the Motor Codes offices as a possible venue, especially if a Minister were to 
attend as it is close to Westminster. 

 
 Action: Sarah and Ray to invite the Minister. 
 
 

 The date for the next meeting is set for Wednesday 9th September.  Venue to be confirmed. 


